
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Thursday, June 25, 2020 
 
Good Evening Senior Parents, 
 
We had a great time at the Senior Parade last week. Thank you to the parents that organized 
the event.  
 
Tonight I want to update you on the status of the Commencement Ceremony. The first date 
we posted, July 9th, is two weeks away.  As the regulations stand right now, we are not able 
to run the commencement with all students and guests like we want. We are hopeful that the 
Governor will increase the outdoor number of people that can meet to 500 or more before the 
holiday weekend. If that happens, we will plan on holding the Ceremony at the High School 
July 9th at 7pm with limited guests per student based on the number allowed to gather. If 
there is no change in the number, or the number is less than 500 people, we will change our 
focus for the Commencement to July 23rd.  
 
To clarify we will postpone to the 23rd if: 
If the number of people allowed to gather is less than 500 
If there are poor weather conditions 
 
More details will follow prior to the July 4th Holiday. 
 
George Stamas 
Principal ~ Parchment High School 
 


